
                          
                                             Speaker Finder   Grace & Thanks 
June                                                                                                                              
  

Monday    5th  Normal Meeting      David Ayres     Anne Baker   
                                                                                                                             
Thursday  8th  Council Meeting        7-00 p.m. 
 

Monday   12th  Business Meeting  & AGM 
                                                               
Monday   19th Normal Meeting Derrick Berridgerd  Richard Stannard      
 
Monday   26th  President Change Over Day and Club Assembly  
                                                   Roger Rose to Martin Iliffe     
 July  
 
Monday   3rd    Normal Meeting    
 
Thursday 6th    Council Meeting         7-00 p.m.    
 
Monday  10th    Business Meeting                                                
 
Monday  17th    Normal Meeting     
 
Monday  24th    Normal Meeting                                                                                               
                                                                                 
Monday  31st    Normal Meeting    

 
 
 

 
Driving the wheel of fellowship 

 

June‘23 Newsletter 
 

Programme for the next two months. 

If you are unable to carry out your  duty’ please find a substitute and tell 
Anne Baker Tel:01455 285674 email christinabaker304@btinternet.com      
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Answers to Movie Quiz given in May COG 
 
       Phonetic  Alphabet 
 
Raising Victor Vargus   Alpha November 

Oscar and Lucinda    Bravo Oscar 

Juliet of the Spirits   Charlie Pappa 

High Sierra     Delta  Quebec 

Romeo must die    Echo  Romeo 

Zulu Dawn     Foxtrot Sierra 

Hotel Sorrento    Golf  Tango 

Delta Heat     Hotel  Uniform 

Charlie Bubbles    Indiana Victor 

Whiskey Galore    Juliet  Whiskey 

Echo Park L.A.    Kilo  X-Ray 

Tango and Cash    Lima  Yankee 

Hotel for Women    Mike  Zulu 

A Yankee in King Arthur Court 

November mond 

The Golf Specialist 

Delta  of Venus 

Sam Whiskey  

Rio Bravo 

It’s Papa Delicate Condition 

 

 

 

 

 





 

 
  News from South Africa by Anne Thompson 

On 14 th April 2023 President Cathy de Boer (4 th from the 
right) and 6 members of this Rotary Club visited Gamalakhe 
Commercial School to hand over a laptop kindly donated by 
the Rotary Club of Lutterworth RIBI. In 2022 Rose Chapman a 
member of Rotary Club of Lutterworth visited this school and 
was advised of the great need for laptops for the educators to 
record data. On her return to UK she motivated her Club to 
donate towards this project and this hand over was the result. 
The Rotary Club of Hibiscus Coast also added to the excite-
ment of the day by donating a further laptop to the School, 
making a total of 3 donations to date. Principal Vusi John 
Myeza (3 rd from the right) and the School Management 
Team attended the hand over. The College currently has 1035 
learners, from Grade 8 to Matric level and boasts excellent re-
sults in all fields, with a 97% pass rate in the recent National 
Matric examinations. Principal Vusi thanked everyone involved 
in this generous donation. He valued the wonderful partner-
ship with Rotary and assured us that the laptops would enable 
the educators to help gain even higher results in the future.  

Anne is a member of the Hibiscus Coast Club, an ex-president 
and one time District Governor, she is Rose Chapman’s sister.  
When visiting Rose she always attends Rotary and keeps in 
touch via the Cog. 



                                                                                       
Lutterworth Coronation Street Party  

Pictures taken on Sunday 7th May 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

Rugby Disabled Sports Competition  
 
On Sunday 30th April the Lutterworth Disabled Sports 
Team attended the Games at the Diamond Jubilee Sports 
Centre, Rugby. The team had an enjoyable and successful 
day coming both 1st and 2nd in the Table Tennis and Boc-
cia competitions. 
In addition to the main events there were many “Have a 
Go” competitions so everyone had ample opportunity to 
enjoy the day. 
The Club recruited and organised the team of 10 competi-
tors under the guidance of John and Carol Roberson. We 
provided bus transport with Martin Iliffe as our driver and 
Sue Sharp providing extra help on the day. 
The Club were also responsible for organising the Boccia 
Competition. Using 3 courts and with the help of trained 
coaches Mark Beeby and Stephen Cooper we successfully 
completed 30 matches in just over two hours! 
Congratulations to all involved. 
    
Misterton Plant, Food and Craft Fair on 21st May 

On Sunday 21st May 2023, the Rotary Club of Lutterworth 
with the kind permission of Mrs Heather Craven held the 
16th Annual Plant, Craft & Food Fair at Misterton Hall.    
The weather forecast suggested a fine sunny day which in 
the event proved to be accurate and so stall holders and 
visitors alike were treated to a very warm and sunny day, 
perfect for browsing and socialising. 

There were approximately 1,300 visitors to the fair and 
with the usual mix of plant, craft and food retailers, all of 
whom reported brisk business with enthusiastic visitors.    
We had a few old country fair favourites such as horseshoe 
throwing, field skittles and splat the rat, and many partici-
pants walked away with a prize. 

Around 63 immaculate classic vintage vehicles of special 
interest driven by their proud owners were on show at the 
fair, enthralling the visitors with their presentation on the 



day.  The  1955 Black Austin A50 Cambridge Saloon, 
owned since 1969 by Mr & Mrs Maruda was deemed to be 
best in show.   

It was a brilliant day, and the Rotary Club of Lutterworth 
would like to thank Martin Iliffe and his team of Rotarians  
that were there to support him. All the stall holders for of-
fering such a great retailer experience, the vehicle owners 
for a super show and all the volunteers who made this 
event possible. Finally our thanks again to Mrs Craven fpr 
allowing us the use of her colourful garden, a great back-
drop for the event.. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Our Visitors 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Pictures of Misterton Plant, Food and Plant Fair 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peter J Osborn  Rossett Green  Valley Lane  Bitteswell  Leics. 
Tel: 01455  553178   

email  peterosborn@talktalk.net 


